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Summary:

This cable from the US Department of State expresses concern that the Foreign Office
was slow to respond to questions about the Argentine-Israeli deal, particularly with
regards to safeguards, and says that the Dept. of State, ACDA, and the AEC were
considering more "representations" to Argentina and possibly to Israel. 
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